
 
 
 

Notice 

This is to notify for general information of all concerned that pursuant to the 
Vidyasagar University notification (VU/R/Noti/C0137/2024 dated 30.04.2024 
and VU/CE/GD-SPL/1/2024 dated 30.04.2024) pertaining to declaration of 
Holiday of the University as well as postponement of 1st Semester examination 
under CCFUP-NEP due the prevailing adverse weather condition. In this 
circumstance the college remain closed on and from 02.05.2024 to 04.05.2024 
and normal functions will resume on 06.05.2024 (Monday) as usual. 
 
All concern being inform accordingly. 
  
 

 

Dr. Basudev Mandal 
Principal 
Narajole Raj College 
 
Dated: 01.05.2024 


